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Inside information 

Change in the Supervisory Board of Kofola ČeskoSlovensko a.s. 

Kofola ČeskoSlovensko a.s. (the "Company") informs that on May 27, Mr. Petr Pravda delivered his 
resignation from the position of a member of the Company´s Supervisory Board. The performance of 
his function ends on the day when it is discussed by the General Meeting of the Company. 

The discussion of Mr. Pravda´s resignation will be included on the agenda of the upcoming General 
Meeting of the Company.  
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